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7. The intending tenderers can inspect the

articles during the working hours on 15-02-2022 in

the above-mentioned Schools.

8. GST will be collected as per rules if, necessary.

9. The undersigned reserves the right to accept/reject

any tender without assigning any reason thereof.

CHIEF EDUCATIONAL OFFICER,

————

GOVERNMENT OF PUDUCHERRY

OFFICE OF THE NSC BOSE GOVERNMENT

HIGHER SECONDARY SCHOOL,

THALATHERU, KARAIKAL

Karaikal, the 20th January 2022.

TENDER  NOTICE

Sealed tenders offering the total rates are invited for

sale of sports article items of the NSC Bose Government

Higher Secondary School, Thalatheru, Karaikal.

1. The sealed tenders should be addressed to the

Vice-Principal of the above-mentioned School and duly

subscribing on the envelope as “Tenders for Sports

article items” and shall be received on or before

16-02-2022 up to 2.00 p.m. The tender will be opened

on the same date at 3.00 p.m. in the presence of

tenderers those who are at present.

2. The intending tenderers should deposit a sum of

` 500 (Rupees five hundred only) as earnest money

deposit.

3. The earnest money deposit of the unsuccessful

tenderers will be refunded immediately after the tender

sale is over.

4. Tenders received after the due date and time will

be summarily rejected.

5. The successful tenderer should pay the full

amount immediately and remove the articles from the

office premises within 24 hours at his/her/their own cost

and risk, failing which will be forfeit his/her/their

earnest money deposit.

6. No claim about the quantity or quality of the items

will be admitted once the tender sale is finalized.

7. The intending tenderers can inspect the articles

during the working hours on 15-02-2022 in the

above-mentioned Schools.

8. GST will be collected as per rules if, necessary.

9. The undersigned reserves the right to accept/

reject any tender without assigning any reason thereof.

VICE-PRINCIPAL.

AFFIDAVIT

I, Karthikeyan, presently third gender, previously

son of Velmurugan and Uma and residing at the

house situated at No. 5, Moorthy Nagar, Villianur,

Puducherry-605 110, do hereby solemnly and sincerely

affirm to whomsoever it may concern as follows :

That I am the deponent herein. I state that I was

born as a male, as such in my Certificate of Birth

under Registration No. M/2002/16651, registered with

the Pondicherry Municipality, Puducherry, my name

has been mentioned as ‘Karthikeyan’.

In my Elector’s Photo Identity Card under

No. YIQ0264671, my name has been mentioned as

‘Karthikeyan (ÔVÏ›]ºÔB[)’.

In my Aadhaar Card under No. 6276 5077 9130,

my name has been mentioned as  ‘V Karthikeyan

(ºk ÔVÏ›]¬ºÔB[)’.

In the Family Ration Card under No. 457571,

my name has been mentioned as ‘ÔVÏ›]¬ºÔB[’.

Further, I state that I transformed to myself third

gender through proper surgery and assumed a

feminine name ‘Anusiya’ as such in the Discharge

Summary issued by the Aswini Hospital, my name has

been mentioned as ‘Anusiya’.

Therefore, I do hereby declare that all the abovesaid

names are referred, identified and relate to one and

same person that is me, the deponent herein. I state

that henceforth, I shall be known and identified only

by the female gender name ‘Anusiya (∂–iBV)’ for

all purposes.

I state that what are all stated in the above

paragraphs is true and correct to the best of

my knowledge, belief and information.

Solemnly and sincerely affirmed, and signed before

the Notary Public at Puducherry, on this 25th day of

January 2022.

466761 V. KARTHIKEYAN.

————

AFFIDAVIT

I, Jagadeesh, presently third gender, previously son

of Nimalan and Selvi and residing at the house situated

at No. 4, Fourth Street, Thamarai Nagar, Ariyur,

Puducherry-605 102, do hereby solemnly and sincerely

affirm to whomsoever it may concern as follows:
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That I am the deponent herein. I state that I was

born as a male, as such in my Certificate of Birth

under Registration No. M/1999/00020, registered with

the Villianur Commune Panchayat, Villianur,

Puducherry, my name has been mentioned as

‘Jagadeesh’.

In the Caste Certificate issued by the Department

of  Revenue  and  Disas te r  Management  under

No. 4659/TOV/C/18, my name has been mentioned as

‘Jegadeesh.N’.

In  my Elector ’s  Photo Ident i ty  Card under

No. TLS0117754, my name has been mentioned as

‘Jagadeesh (¤Ôyi)’.

In my Aadhaar Card under No. 4762 3413 5508,

my name has been mentioned as ‘N Jegadeesh

(W ÿ¤Ôy¸)’.

In the Passbook issued by the Indian Bank,

Ariyoor Branch, for my Savings Account with it,

my name has been mentioned as ‘N.Jedadeesh’.

In the Family Ration Card under No. 336363,

my name has been mentioned as ‘ÿ¤Ôy¸’.

Further, I state that I transformed myself to third

gender through proper surgery and assumed a

feminine name ‘Jagadeeshwari’ as such in the

Discharge Summary issued by the Aswini Hospital,

my name has been mentioned as ‘Jagadeeshwari’.

Therefore, I do hereby declare that all the abovesaid

names are referred, identified and relate to one and

same person that is me, the deponent herein. I state

that henceforth, I shall be known and identified by

the female gender name ‘Jagadeeshwari (ÿ¤Ôy¸kˆ)’

only for all purposes.

I state that what are all stated in the above

paragraphs is true and correct to the best of my

knowledge, belief and information.

Solemnly and sincerely affirmed, and signed before

the Notary Public at Puducherry, on this 25th day of

January 2022.

466762 N. JAGADEESH.

————

AFFIDAVIT

I, Balaji, presently third gender, previously

son of Babu and Kalaiarasi and residing at the

house situated at No. 14, Ambedkar Street, Pattanikaran

Kalam, Villianur, Puducherry-605 110, do hereby

solemnly and sincerely affirm to whomsoever it may

concern as follows :

That I am the deponent herein. I state that I was

born as a male, as such in my Certificate of Birth

under Registration No. M/2003/06974, registered with

the Pondicherry Municipality, Puducherry, my name

has been mentioned as ‘Balaji’.

In my Aadhaar Card under No. 3709 5566 2231,

my name has been mentioned as ‘B Balaji

(√V √VÈV˜).

In the Family Ration Card under No. 459084,

my name has been mentioned as ‘√VÈV˜’.

Further, I state that I transformed myself to third

gender through proper surgery and assumed a

feminine name ‘Banupriya’ as such in the Discharge

Summary issued by the Aswini Hospital, my name has

been mentioned as ‘Banupriya’.

Therefore, I do hereby declare that all the abovesaid

names are referred, identified and relate to one and

same person that is me, the deponent herein. I state

that henceforth, I shall be known and identified only

by the female gender name ‘Banupriya (√V–∏ˆBV)’

for all purposes.

I state that what are all stated in the above paragraphs

is true and correct to the best of my knowledge, belief

and information.

Solemnly and sincerely affirmed, and signed before

the Notary Public at Puducherry, on this 25th day of

January 2022.

466763 B. BALAJI.

————

AFFIDAVIT

I, Anjalai, daughter of Mounissami and wife of

Ramanadhane, Indian inhabitant, aged 71 years and

residing at the house bearing Door No. 35, Mariamman

Koil  Street ,  Vai thikuppam, Puducherry-605 012,

do hereby solemnly and sincerely affirm to whomsoever

it may concern as follows:

That I am the deponent herein. I state that in my

Elector’s Photo Identity Card under No. IUM0098228,

my name has been mentioned as ‘Anjalai (∂fiƒÁÈ)’.

In my Aadhaar Card under No. 3336 4021 3242, my

name has been mentioned as ‘R Anjalai (´V ∂fiƒÁÈ)’.

In my Marriage Certificate under Registration

No. 94/67, my name has been mentioned as

‘Andjaleammalle’.

In my Savings Account Passbook issued by the

Central Bank of India, Puducherry Branch, my name

has been mentioned as ‘Anjalai. R’.
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In the Family Ration Card under No. 123276,

my name has been mentioned as ‘∂fiƒÁÈ’.

Therefore, I do hereby declare that all the

abovesaid names are referred, identified and relate

to one and the same person that is me, the deponent

herein.

I state that hereinafter, I shall be known and identified

only by the name ‘Anjalai alias Andjaleammalle

(∂fiƒÁÈ ®[˛≈ ∂fiƒÁÈBD\V^)’ for all purposes.

I state that what are all stated in the above

paragraphs is true and correct to the best of my

knowledge, belief and information.

Solemnly and sincerely affirmed, and signed before

the Notary Public at Puducherry, on this 24th day of

January 2022.

466764 R. ∂fiƒÁÈ.∂fiƒÁÈ.∂fiƒÁÈ.∂fiƒÁÈ.∂fiƒÁÈ.

————

AFFIDAVIT

I, S.Sivasakthi,  daughter of Sivakumar, wife of

K. Rizwan Khan, aged about 28 years and residing at

No. 12, Chellan Nagar, Puducherry-605 011, do hereby

solemnly and sincerely affirm on oath as follows:

That I am the deponent herein and I am well aware

of the facts of this deposition.

I state that my name is mentioned without initial

as ‘Sivasakthi’ in my Birth Certificate under

Registration No. M/1993/12655, dated 22-12-1993

issued by Pondicherry Municipality, Puducherry and

in my Elector’s Photo Identity Card No. RNV0061184

issued by the Election Commission of India.

I state that my name is entered with initial as

‘Sivasakthi.S’ in my SSLC Mark Sheet bearing

Certificate No. SEC6998270 issued by the State Board

of School Examinations, Tamil Nadu, in my Higher

Secondary School Mark Sheet bearing Certificate

No. HSG5987694 issued by the State Board of School

Examinations (Hr. Sec.), Tamil Nadu, in my B.Com.

Degree Certificate bearing Register No. 11CO0467

issued by the Pondicherry University, Puducherry, in

my College Transfer Certificate bearing Admission

Register No. 20112364 issued by Tagore Arts College,

Puducherry and in my Employment Card bearing

Registration No. PY0l12016630 issued by the

Employment Exchange, Government of Puducherry.

I state that my name is mentioned as ‘S. Sivasakthi’,

in my Aadhaar Card No. 4472 1227 3156 issued by

Unique Identification Authority of India.

I state that my name is mentioned as ‘Ekƒ¬]’ in

the Family Ration Card No. 307791 issued by the

Department of Civil Supplies and Consumer Affairs,

Puducherry.

Further, I state that my name is entered as ‘Shameera

Begum (≠*´V º√ÔD)’ in my Religion Conversion

Certificate bearing Application No. RCF 28:22/2019,

dated 16-08-2019 issued by the Office of the Town

Kazi to Government of Puducherry and the said name

i s  m e n t i o n e d  a s  ‘ S h a m e e r a  B e g u m ’  i n  my

Marriage Certificate issued by the Office of the

Government Town Kazy, Government of Puducherry.

Therefore, I do hereby declare that all the abovesaid

names i.e., ‘Sivasakthi’, ‘Sivasakthi.S.’, ‘S.Sivasakthi’,

‘Ekƒ¬]’, ‘Shameera Begum (≠*´V º√ÔD)’ and

‘Shameera Begum’ are referred, identified and relate

to one and same person that is myself only.

Hereinafter, I shall be known and identified only by

the name ‘Shameera Begum (≠*´V º√ÔD)’ for all

purposes.

I state that what are all stated in the above

paragraphs  is  t rue  and correct  to  the  bes t  of

my knowledge, belief and information.

Solemnly and sincerely affirmed, and signed before

the Notary Public at Puducherry on this 27th day of

January, 2022.

466765 S. SIVASAKTHI.

————

AFFIDAVIT

I,  Danish, son of Thomas, aged 31 years, residing at

No. III/163, Valiya Parambil House, Nr Ice Plant Valavil,

Mahe, do hereby solemnly affirm and state as follows:

1. I swear and state that I am the holder of Birth

Certificate vide Registration No. 3116, dated

08-01-1991 issued by the Registrar of Births and

Deaths, Cantonment Board, Cannanore, my name is

entered as ‘Danish’.

2. I swear and state that I am the holder of

Secondary School  Leaving  Cer t i f ica te  v ide

Regis t ra t ion  No. 152397, March 2008, in my

Secondary School Leaving Certificate, my name is

entered as ‘Danish’.

3. I swear and state that I am the holder of

Aadhaar Card No. 7795 9247 6218, my name is

entered as ‘Danish’.

4. I swear and state that I am the holder of Family

Ration Card vide No. 000032 issued by Department

of Civil Supplies and Consumer Affairs, Government

of Puducherry, Mahe, my name is entered as

‘Danish’.
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5. I swear and state that I am the holder of issued
by Elector’s Photo Identity for Mahe Constituency,

Card No. AWB0014688 issued by Election
Commission of India, my name is entered as ‘Danish’.

6. I swear and state that I am the holder of
Passport vide No. V5701756 issued by Regional
Passport Office, Kozhikode, my name is entered as
‘Danish’.

7. I swear and state that I am the holder of State
Board of Technical  Education vide Registrat ion
No. 17540223, my name is entered as ‘Danish’.

8. I swear and state that I am the holder of India
Driving Licence vide No. PY03 20130000825, my name
is entered as ‘Danish’.

9. I swear and state that I am the holder of PAN
Card vide No. EKLPD2054Q, my name is entered as
‘Danish’.

10. I swear and state that I am the holder of Bank
Account (Canara Bank) vide No. 96002190001680, my
name is entered as ‘Danish’.

11. I state and declare that all the above-
mentioned names recorded in the said documents are
referred, identified and denoting one and the same
person that is myself only.

12. I swear and state that as per numerological and
sentimental reasons, I intend to change my name as

‘Danish Thomas’. Therefore, I swear this affidavit for
the knowledge of my relatives, friends, officials
concerned and others that hereinafter, I will be
known only as ‘Danish Thomas’ for all purposes and
intends after the publication of the Gazette.

All this is true.

Solemnly affirmed and signed before the Notary Public
at Mahe, on this 18th day of January 2022.

466766 DANISH.

————

AFFIDAVIT

I,  Logesh, son of Muruganandam, Hindu, aged 28 years,

residing at No. 9, 4th Cross, Gandhi Nagar, Puducherry-
605 009, do hereby solemnly declare and affirm to oath
as follows:

That I am the deponent herein and I am well aware
of the facts of my deposition.

That my name is mentioned as ‘Logesh’ in my

Birth Certificate vide Registration No. C/1993/01276
issued by the Pondicherry Municipality, Puducherry.

That my name is mentioned as ‘Logesh’ in my
Passport vide No. U8999186 issued by the Regional
Passport Office, Chennai.

That my name is mentioned as ‘Logesh’ in m y
E l e c t o r ’ s  P h o t o  I d e n t i t y  C a r d  v i d e  N o .
NOG0046862 issued by the Election Commission of
India.

That my name is mentioned as ‘Logesh’ in my
Marriage Certificate vide Sl. No. 2105114004/2021
issued by Marriage Registrar, Sub-Registrar Office,
Oulgaret, Puducherry.

That my name is mentioned as ‘M. Logesh’ in
my Aadhaar Card vide No. 3048 5819 4016 issued by
Unique Identification Authority of India.

That my name is mentioned as ‘Logesh. M’ in
my Indian National Database of Seafarers issued by
the Government of India.

That my name is mentioned as ‘Muruganandam
Logesh’ in my Marine Engineer Officer Class-IV
Certificate vide No. 95Z-26136 issued by the
Government of India.

That my name is mentioned as ‘ºÈVºÔi’ in my
Family Ration Card vide No. 114051 issued by the
Department of Civil Supplies and Consumer Affairs,
Government of Puducherry.

I declare that my abovesaid names viz., ‘Logesh’,
‘M Logesh’, ‘Logesh. M’, ‘Muruganandam Logesh’
and ‘ºÈVºÔi’ are referred one and the same person
i.e., myself only.

I declare that the contents of my above affidavit
are true and correct to the best of my knowledge and
belief, and nothing has been concealed therein.

Solemnly and sincerely affirmed, and signed before
the Notary Public at Puducherry, on this 29th day of
January 2022.

466767 M. LOGESH.

————

AFFIDAVIT

I, Muniarasan, son of Ravi, aged 28 years, converted
Muslim, residing at No. 82, Saint Francises Seviyar
Street, Karaikal, do hereby solemnly affirm and sincerely
state as follows :

I was a Hindu by birth and my birth name is
‘Muniarasan’, due to my change of my religion from
Hindusim to Islamic faith, I had renounced my birth
name ‘Muniarasan’ and assumed to myself the
Muslim name ‘Muneef’. I hereby relinquish my birth
name ‘Muniarasan’ and hereinafter, I shall be known,
called, identified and referred only as ‘Muneef’.

Solemnly affirmed and signed before the Notary Public
at Karaikal, on this 24th day of January 2022.

Ack No. 484 R. MUNIARASAN.
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AFFIDAVIT

I,  Santhi, wife of Natarajan, aged about 39 years, and
resident of No. 17, V.O.C. Second Cross Street,
Ariyankuppam, Puducherry-605 007, do hereby
solemnly and sincerely affirm to whomsoever it may
concern as follows:

1. I declare that in my Birth Certificate issued by
Oulgaret Municipality vide Registration No. OM/O/
1982/000377, my father’s name and my mother’s
name has been mentioned as ‘Manicame’ and
‘Jayamani’, respectively.

2. In my Government Girls’ Higher Secondary
School, Kathirkamam, Puducherry, School Transfer
Certificate No. 2323644, my father’s name and my
mother’s name has been mentioned as ‘Manikasami’
and ‘Jeyamani’, respectively.

3. In my Marriage Certificate OMC No. 5/2008, my
father’s name and my mother’s name has been
mentioned as ‘Manicame’ and ‘Jayamani’, respectively.

4. In my father ’s Birth Certificate issued by
Oulgaret Municipality, vide Registration No. O/1948/
00157, my father’s name has been mentioned as
‘Manicame’.

5. In my father’s Aadhaar Card No. 3362 2944 9433,
my father’s name has been mentioned as ‘Manicame
(\VË¬ÔD)’.

6. In my father’s Elector’s Photo Identity Card No.
PY/01/019/072631, my father’s name has been
mentioned as ‘Manicame (\VË¬ÔD)’.

7. In my mother’s Birth Certificate issued by Tamil
Nadu vide Certificate No. BC/1, my mother’s name
has been mentioned as ‘ÿ¤B\Ë’.

8. In my mother’s Aadhaar Card No. 2729 5854 1565,
my mother’s name has been mentioned as ‘Jayamani
(ÿ¤B\Ë)’.

9. In my mother’s Elector’s Photo Identity Card No.
NOG0126375, my mother’s name has been mentioned
as ‘Jayamani (ÿ¤B\Ë)’.

10. In the Judge of the Family Court at Pondicherry,
Original Suit No. 312/2002 my father’s name and
mother’s name has been mentioned as ‘Manicame’
and ‘Jayamani’, respectively.

Further, I declare that all the above-mentioned my
father ’s names ‘Manicame’, ‘Manikasami’ and
‘\VË¬ÔD’ are referring one and the same person
i.e., my father only.

F u r t h e r,  I  d e c l a r e  t h a t  all t h e  a b o v e -
m e n t i o n e d  my mother’s names ‘Jeyamani’,
‘Jayamani’ and ‘ÿ¤B\Ë’ are referring one and the
same person i.e., my mother only.

Henceforth, I shall use  my father’s name only as
‘Manicame (\VË¬ÔD)’ for my future needs.

Similarly, hereafter, I shall use my mother’s name
only as ‘Jayamani (ÿ¤B\Ë)’ for my future needs.

This is declared for all purposes.

This affidavit is made in lieu of the aforesaid facts
and I have not concealed any material facts.

Solemnly affirmed and signed before the Notary Public
at Puducherry, on this 31st day of January 2022.

466768 N. SANTHI.

————

AFFIDAVIT

I,  Anjali, daughter of Irusan and Indira, aged about
27 years, Muslim, residing at No. 48/1, Pillaiyar Koil
S t r e e t ,  P u t h i y a  P e t ,  K u n i c h a m p e t ,  K o r a k e n i ,
Puducherry-605 501, do hereby solemnly and sincerely
and state on oath as follows:

1. That I am the deponent herein.

2. I was born on 04-07-1994 at Maternity Hospital,
Puducherry and my birth was registered at
Pondicherry Municipality, Puducherry under
Registration No. M/1994/06500, in my Birth Certificate,
my name is spelled as ‘Anjali’.

3. In my SSLC Mark-Sheet under Certificate No.
81505662, dated March 2010, issued by the State
Board of School Examinations, Tamil Nadu, in which
my name is spelled as ‘Anjali. I’.

4. In my Higher Secondery Course Mark-Sheet
issued by the State Board of School Examinations,
Tamil Nadu under Certificate No. 7016503, dated
March 2012, in which my name is spelled as ‘Anjali. I’.

5. In my Bachelor Degree of B.Tech., Certificate
issued by the Pondicherry University under Serial
No. C25/16/00351, Register No. 12TH0408, dated
21 March 2018, in which my name is spelled as ‘Anjali. I’.

6. In my Transfer-cum-Conduct Certificate issued
by the Sri Manakula Vinayagar Engineering College
under Serial No. SMVEC/UG-IT/2015-16/676, dated
23-11-2016, in which my name is spelled as ‘Anjali. I’.

7. In my Aadhaar Card issued by the Unique
Identification Authority of India under No. 7573
7065 6838, dated 21-03-2012, in which my name is
spelled as ‘Anjali (∂fiƒo)’.

8. In my Family Ration Card issued by the
Department of Civil Supplies and Consumer Affairs,
Government of Puducherry, under No.  099083, dated
15-07-2005, which my name is spelled as ‘∂fiƒo’.

9. In my Elector ’s Photo Identity Card issued
by the Election Commission of India under
No. XDQ0061309, dated 13-01-2014, in which my
name is spelled as ‘Anjali (∂fiƒo)’.
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online publication at “https://styandptg.py.gov.in”

Published by the Director, Government Press, Puducherry.

No legal  r espons ib i l i ty  i s  accepted  for  the  publ ica t ion  of  adver t i sement  regard ing  change  of  names  and  o ther  pr iva te

not i f ica t ions  in  the  Gazet te .  Persons  not i fying the  same wil l  remain sole ly  responsible  for  the  legal  consequences  and

also for any other misrepresentations, etc.

10. In my Nationality Certificate and Caste

Certificate, issued by the Department of Revenue and
Disaster Management, Taluk Office, Villianur under
Certificate No. PY/TOV/03/0002482, dated 10-12-2009,
in which my name is spelled as ‘Anjali’.

11. I, voluntarily out of my own willing embrace
Islamic religion before Government Town Kazy at
Puducherry on 09-11-2021 and myself named as
‘Ayesha (gl≠V)’.

12. Therefore, I do hereby declare that all the
above-mentioned names  ‘Anjali (∂fiƒo)’ and
Ayesha (gl≠V)’ are referred, identified and relate
to one and the same person that is myself only.
Hereinafter, I shall be known and identified only by
the name Ayesha (gl≠V)’ for all purposes.

13. Nothing is concealed in this affidavit and
I further sworn in that any of the contents of this
affidavit found false, I shall undertake to face any
legal consequences.

Solemnly and sincerely  affirmed, and signed before
the Notary Public at Puducherry, on this 29th day of
January 2022.

466769 I. ANJALI.

————

AFFIDAVIT

I, K. Vaittianadane alias Ganessane, son of Kesavan
aged 44 years, residing at No. 20 First Main Road,
Thendral Nagar, Saram, Puducherry-605 013, do hereby
solemnly affirm and declare as follows:

2. That my name is mentioned as ‘Vaittianadane
alias Ganessane’ in my Birth Certificate issued by the
Pondicherry Municipality, Puducherry vide

Registration No. PM/P/1977/003509, dated 16-06-1977.

3. That my name is mentioned as ‘Vaittianadane

alias Ganessane [Ák›]BÂV>[ (®) Ôºðƒ[]’ in my

Aadhaar Card issued by the Unique Idendification

Authority of India on 27-11-2011.

4. That my name is mentioned as ‘Ák›]BÂV>[
(®) Ôºðƒ[’ in my Family Ration Card bearing No.

010501 issued by Department of Civil Supplies and

Consumer Affairs, Puducherry, dated 15-07-2005

5. That my name is mentioned as ‘Ganessane

Vaittianadane’ in my PAN Card issued by the

Income-tax Department, Government of India,

Permanent Account No. ANXPG8221H.

6. That my name is mentioned as ‘Vaittianadane’

in my Passport issued by the Republic of India vide

Passport No. L2286325.

7. That my name is mentioned as ‘Vaittianadane

@ Ganessane K’ in my X-Standard Matriculation

Examination issued by the Department of Government

Examinations, Madras vide Register No. 209493,

dated 03-11-2008.

8. That my name is mentioned as ‘Vaittianadane

@ Ganessane K’ in my XII-Standard Higher

Secondary Course Certificate issued under the

Authority of the Government of Tamil Nadu, Register

No. 801110, dated 18-02-2009.

9. That my name is mentioned as ‘Vaittianadane

D. Ganessane K’ in my Bachelor Degree Certificate

issued by the Tamil Nadu Dr. M.G.R. Medical

University, Chennai.

10. That my name is mentioned as ‘K. Vaittianadane @

Ganessane’ in my Master Degree Certificate issued

by the Vinayaka Missions University, Salem.

11. That my name is mentioned as  ‘Vaittianadane .K’

in my Consolidated Statement of Marks Sheet issued

by Vinayaka Missions University vide Register

No. PTP 941025.

12. That my name is mentioned as ‘K. Vaittianadane

@ Ganessane’ in my Degree of Doctor of Philosophy

issued b the R.K.University.

This is the purpose of showing the proof of all

the above names has been mentioned in the

documents are denote one and the same person and

referring myself only.

The abovesaid name ‘Vaittianadane alias

Ganessane’, ‘Vaittianadane alias Ganessane’,

‘Ák›]BÂV>[ (®) Ôºðƒ[’, ‘Ganessane Vaittianadane’,

‘Vaittianadane’, ‘Vaittianadane @ Ganessane K’,

‘K. Vaittianadane @ Ganessane’, ‘Vaittianadane. K’,

and ‘Vaittianadane D. Ganessane K’ are referring one

and same person that is myself only. Hereafter, I shall

be used my name as ‘K. Vaittianadane Ganessane’.

Solemnly affirmed and signed before the Notary Public

at Puducherry, on this 1st day of February 2022.

466770 K. VAITTIANADANE ALIAS GANESSANE.


